
New Milton High School 
Boundary Review 

 
To: Parents/guardians of ​all Milton schools including Frank Hayden and Kilbride 
 
Subject: New Milton High School 
 
March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Earlier in the school year, we sent a notification about a public meeting to share the 
preferred options for the new Milton high school. Given the circumstances of the 
COVID-19 virus, we will no longer be hosting the public meeting scheduled on 
March 26, 2020 at 7 p.m. 

 
The purpose of the meeting was to provide an opportunity to share 
information about the boundary review process and review the preferred 
options for the boundaries.  
 
This meeting will be rescheduled to a later date and in all likelihood, will be 
done via a livestream with the opportunity for public input on the preferred 
options.  We will be sending another email indicating the date, time and 
instructions on how to access the interactive livestream. 
 
All current boundary preferred options are available on the Halton District School 
Board website at ​www.hdsb.ca​ (search: ​Milton SW #1 hs​).  
 
If you have questions about the new Milton high school boundary review, please 
email ​miltonsw1review@hdsb.ca​.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Boundary Review Co-Chairs: 
 
David Boag  
Associate Director of Education 
 
Joanna Oliver 
Trustee - Oakville - Ward 4  
 
Gord Truffen 
Superintendent of Education 
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